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Mark Colombo

From: Wray Fitch <awf@gg-law.com>
Sent: Monday, August 8, 2022 10:53 AM
To: Mark Colombo
Cc: Cindy Evans
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: KCHF resumption of operations

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use the 'Report 
Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 

 
Mark, as of August 2, 2022, KCHF (Facility ID No. 60793) began operating at full power from its main transmitter site in 
Peralta Ridge, New Mexico. KCHF had been operating at 30% power from its auxiliary site since May 4, 2022, pursuant to 
an Engineering STA (LMS File No. 0000190353). 
 
Thanks 
 
 
 
Wray Fitch 
Director 
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